
 

 
 

Notice to Customers 
 
 

 
Government has decided to route the benefits/ subsidy only through the bank 

accounts, using Aadhaar number. As per Government of India guidelines, 

Bank has commenced seeding of Aadhaar number in the accounts of 

customers in CBS. 

 
 
“All the customers are therefore requested to furnish Aadhaar number 

to the branch for updating the Aadhaar number in their account”. 
 

- General Manager 


